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Resignation of Chairman 
 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of ViaGold Capital Limited (the 

“Company”) announces that, Dr. Longguang Shi (“Dr. Shi”) resigned as 

Chairman of the Company due to his other personal commitments on 30th 

September, 2019.  Dr. Shi has confirmed that there is no disagreement with 

the Board and that he will continue to render his support to his successor 

while continue to serve as non-executive director of the Company. 

 

The Board would be like to extend its gratitude to Dr. Shi for his valuable 

contributions as Chairman to the Company in the past 9 years. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Peter Leung 

Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 


